Chelsea Benner

From: Chelsea Benner

Sent: Monday, August 28, 2017 5:30 PM
To: 'Walsh, Joe'

Subject: BL-17-00005

Good Afternoon,

This is just a reminder that we are still waiting on a copy of the recorded survey for BP-17-00005 prior to giving final
approval to the boundary line adjustment.

Thank you,

Chielsea Benner

Planner I

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926
(p) 509-962-7506 (f) 509-962-7682
chelsea.benner@co kittitas.wa.us




